
Robin Smith
Hampden
LD 1007
Dear Honorable Sen. Carney and Rep. Kuhn and distinguished members of the 
Judiciary,
   I agree that health professionals should provide specific information about a 
chemically induced abortion, including how to reverse the abortion as indicated in 
LD#1007 by Rep. Paul.
  Of course this bill could be tied together with LD# 886 and LD 887 for future 
perusal.
   Robin R. Smith Hampden Maine
    


